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Esteemed Councilmembers. 

During your deliberations of this agenda item, please consider offering and/or supporting a 
substitute motion to rescind, in its entirety, the plastic bag ban which the Council previously 
enacted. 

As you have now seen, there exist a considerable number of challenges with this ban as it is 
currently written. This ban will have notably adverse impacts upon many of the voters that you 
represent as well as many of the legitimate business enterprises to which this ban applies. 

This ban makes a considerable number of assumptions that have no foundation in 
objectively verifiable fact, not the least of which is the very term "single use." The truth is that 
many people who use these bags do, indeed, re-use them (and for many valid and 
practical purposes) until they are no longer *of* use and then they properly recycle them 

Since the hags are a lawful product with many lawful uses and re-uses, it seems to me that as a 
community we should be focusing upon encreasing public education concerning re-use options 
and recycling programs, while concurrently increasing our enforcement of littering and 
anti-dumping statutes, rather than presuming to prohibit residents from direct access to these 
products. 

For several years now, my family has opted for heavy duty bags made of jute fiber(comp1etely 
bio-degradable) for use when grocery shopping. We have made that choice because we should 
retain the right and the freedom to *make* that choice. Others should likewise retain the right 
and the freedom to make their *own* choices in this area, and not have their choices artificially 
limited by government. 




